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Second Gear
The fortnightly newsletter of the MG Car Club Wellington Centre
Thursday 7th November 2013
MG Classic Manfeild, Saturday 9th & Sunday 10th Nov
The Classic is NZ’s oldest and largest classic race meeting.  You’ll get 44 races over the two days, everything from MGs to muscle cars and Formula 5000s.  An MG event not to be missed.  More details are to be found HERE
November Noggin N Natter Wednesday 13th Nov
The November N&N will be held in the usual venue, the Waterloo Bar and Grill.  Terry Collier will be talking to us about the several days he spent at the Goodwood Festival of Speed.  Terry has heaps of great pics!!  We will be running a spot prize of a Turtle grooming product, so turn up and you might be taking away something nice!!
Southwards Auto Jumble 17th November
Southwards Museum will be running an Auto Jumble .  The club will have our marquee up and we will have a couple of tables to display stuff for sale.  So if you have any parts and things you’d like to turn into cash, bring them along.  It promises to be an interesting day!
Club Dinner
[bookmark: _GoBack]The November Club Dinner will be held on Wednesday 27th at the Southern Cross.  39 Abel Smith St.  Kickoff is 6.30pm please notify Bob Hulena if you are coming along
2013 Trophy Awards
Winners of the 2013 Awards are now on the Web site
Subscriptions
We still have quite a few subscriptions outstanding, and from now on we will only be mailing Bulletins to current members so if you are uncertain whether yours is still unpaid email the treasurer@mgcarclub.org.nz 
Help Needed
Ann and Steve Jones, our dedicated Bulletin editors have moved to Auckland and, while they have produced the last couple of mags from there, are just finding it too difficult to do from a distance.  The club is enormously grateful for the work that Anne and Steve have put into the Bulletin but we are now looking for a new Editor.  The work is not overly onerous as we have a template set up for the layout and it’s mostly about dropping pics and text into their slots.  If you feel you might be able to help contact Ross Armstrong
New Arrival
Our Wairarapa Regional Contacts Brian & Julie Pope are now the proud grandparents with their daughter Suzanne & husband Rick the parents of a baby girl Natalie born 30/10/13.
Congratulations from MGCC Wgtn Centre.
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